St Paul’s Music Supporters Group Report - October 2018
General Meeting held Monday 8th October 2018

The Junior School Ensembles concert was held on Sunday 9th September in the Walker
Centre. MSG provided refreshments and a lucky door prize. Gaye and Janine were the
only Music supporters available to be there and they ran the stalls and did a wonderful
job raising approx. $200 on the night.

SPS Fest is being held this week from Wednesday 17t to Friday 19t October with mini
performances being held around school during the day, culminating in the main event
on Friday evening, which will include solo and band performance from the students.
MSG is providing prizes for both solo/duo and band categories. MSG will run a BBQ on
Friday 19th as well as a drinks stall.

Senior ensemble music concert (Con Brio) will be held on Friday 2rd November in the
Walker Centre. Attendees will sit at tables and BYO food. MSG to provide a bar, soft
drinks and snacks.

Current cash reserve is approx. $11,611. Quotes are in for a new piano and we hope to
assist in purchasing this before school resumes next year. This will cost about $8,000
and be funded by the MSG.

Ben Myers
MSG President

Next meeting Monday 5th November 2018



